
Accessibility Statement 

 

YourParking Kft. is committed to making its website and mobile application accessible in accordance 

with Act XVII of 2022 on the general rules for compliance with accessibility requirements for products 

and services. 

This accessibility statement applies to the website www.yourparking.hu and apps. 

Compliance Status 
This website is not fully compliant with the requirements set forth in Act XVII of 2022. Based on a self-

assessment conducted using Google's Lighthouse analysis tool, the website received a compliance 

score of 88% out of 100%, which is 2 percentage points below the full compliance threshold of 90%. 

The list of non-compliances detected by the software is provided below. 

Non-compliance with Act XVII of 2022 – Non-accessible content on 

the website 
The content listed below is not accessible for the following reasons: 

• The contrast ratio between background and foreground colors is insufficient. 

• Links do not have a discernible name. 

• Touch targets are not of sufficient size or spacing. 

• Heading elements are not in a sequentially-descending order. 

Non-compliance with Act XVII of 2022 – Non-accessible content in 

the application 
For Android, a manual review was conducted; for iOS, the built-in XCode tool was used. 

Based on the results, the following issues were identified: 

• The application must be made compatible with the device's built-in screen reader. 

• The design must be contrast-friendly, avoiding hard-to-read text. 

• Text size must be adjustable. 

Disproportionate Burden 
Following an IT consultation, it was determined that due to the complexity of the above-mentioned 

pages, making them fully accessible would require significant time and would result in 

disproportionate financial costs. 

http://www.yourparking.hu/


Content Outside the Scope of Applicable Legislation 
According to Section 2 (28) of Act XVII of 2022, YourParking Kft. qualifies as a microenterprise. 

Therefore, under Section 3 (3) of the same Act, “a service provider that qualifies as a microenterprise 

is not required to comply with the accessibility requirements specified in points 3 and 4 of Annex 1, 

and is exempt from fulfilling the obligations regarding accessibility compliance set forth in this Act.” 

Preparation of this Accessibility Statement 
This statement was prepared on June 23, 2025. 

It is based on a self-assessment using Google Lighthouse software. 

This statement was last reviewed on June 23, 2025. 

Feedback and Contact Information 
Responsibility for accessibility and processing of requests: YourParking Kft. 

Any shortcomings in compliance can be reported to: info@yourparking.hu 

Enforcement Procedure 
The implementation of Act XVII of 2022 on general rules for compliance with accessibility 

requirements for products and services is regulated by Government Decree 605/2022 (XII. 28.). 

According to point f) of Section 1 of this decree, for services defined in points d)–f) of Section 1 (2) of 

Act XVII of 2022, the competent supervisory authority is the Consumer Protection Authority, which 

can be contacted at: 

 

Website: https://nkfh.gov.hu/elerhetosegek 

Email: ugyfelszolgalat@nkfh.hu 

Phone: +36 80 310 020 

 

This accessibility statement has been approved by: 

Dr. Zoltán Fülöp 

Managing Director of YourParking Kft. 

 

 

https://nkfh.gov.hu/elerhetosegek

